
Upcoming Dates
Spring Term Welcome!

Monday 14th – Friday 
18th February
Half Term break
Monday 21st February
INSET Day (Nursery 
closed)
Tuesday 22nd

February –children 
return to nursery
Tuesday 1st March
World Book Day –
Ladybirds
Thursday 3rd March –
World Book Day –
Butterflies
Tuesday 15th March –
Let’s Get Physical Day 
Ladybirds
Friday 18th March –
Let’s Get Physical Day-
Butterflies
Friday 25th March
Mother’s Day Assembly
Friday 1st April –
Term Ends- 1.30pm

A few reminders
Please ensure that 
packed lunches have no 
sweets, nuts or fizzy 
drinks in them as we 
currently have quite a 
few children with a 
range of allergies.

Thank you.

The nursery team would like to join me in wishing you a 
Happy New Year for 2022. We hope you all had a lovely 

Christmas (which seems like such a long time ago now!) and 
we would like to thank you very much for the lovely cards 

and gifts you gave to us. We are very touched by your 
thoughtfulness, thank you. The children have all settled 

back in very quickly and happily and they all seem so much 
older, more able and more independent which is lovely to 
see. I would like to give a very warm welcome to our new 

children and families who have started Little Badgers this 
term. We are very pleased to have such lovely children 

join us and are looking forward to sharing the next part of 
their journey with them and their families. Our focus for 
those children this half term will be settling the children, 
supporting them to learn nursery routines and getting to 

know them whilst developing strong relationships with 
them and helping them to build relationships with each 
other. Thank you for your support and patience with 

settling the new children, it can be difficult leaving your 
little one if they are upset but please be assured that 

they do stop and settle very quickly.

We would like to thank you all for 
your support.

Our Learning this term.          
This half term we will be finding out and talking about 

winter. Luckily we are having some cold, clear days with lots 
of frost at the moment! We will be making some bird feeders, 

doing some bird spotting, freezing water, melting ice, using 
winter colour paints and collage to produce some artwork, 

finding out about reflective, shiny surfaces, objects etc and 
lots of other lovely activities!

As the weather has suddenly become colder please 
ensure that the children wear lots of layers and 

always have a coat with them, even if the weather 
seems to be quite mild in the mornings. If you could 

put a named hat and gloves into their bags we can get 
them out if needed. Thank you.


